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RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS FROM SHAREHOLDERS 

 

 
The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Nera Telecommunications Ltd (the "Company") refers to: 
 
(a) the Annual Report of the Company for the financial year ended 31 December 2021 (the 

"Annual Report"); 
 
(b) the Notice of Annual General Meeting ("AGM") issued on 14 April 2022 (“Notice of AGM”) 

informing shareholders that the Company’s AGM will be convened and held by way of 
electronic means on Friday, 29 April 2022 at 12:00 pm; and 

 
(c) the accompanying announcement issued by the Company on 14 April 2022 setting out, inter 

alia, the alternative arrangements relating to attendance at the AGM via electronic means 
(“Letter to Shareholders”). 

 
The Board wishes to announce that the Company has not received any substantial and relevant 
questions from shareholders of the Company relating to the Ordinary Resolutions as described in 
the Notice of AGM prior to the deadline as stipulated in the Letter to Shareholders. 
 
 
 
By order of the Board 
 
 
 
Chan Wan Mei and Chan Lai Yin 
Joint Company Secretaries 
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